MWCSO
Montezuma Valley Volunteer Community Service
Organization

Board Meeting Minutes
October 18, 2022

Attendees:

Bonnie L. Smith, President

Patty Miller, Treasurer

Shane Slee, Board Member
Dave Weisgerber, Board Member
Kevin Robles, Board Member
Tim Leach, Board Member

Absent:
None

Starlene Bennin
Bonnie called meeting to order at 6PM.
Patty gave Treasurer’s report: $39,115.87 in account #1, $7,951.10 in grant account.

Budget discussed about upcoming Trunk ’n Treat BBQ and board agreed to $100 for mowing
of the community lot. A request was put in our last newsletter for an offer to mow our lot and
our community member, Joe Carstensen stepped up and has offered to get it done prior to our
upcoming event. The Halloween BBQ event will be on Sat. Oct 22nd from 5-7pm. The board
will provide hamburgers and hotdogs. Set up starts at 4PM.

Bonnie advises that there will be a mutual meeting of both the MVWCSO and the MVHS,
Montezuma Valley Historical Society boards on October 26, at 11AM at the Rancho San Felipe
retreat. Discussion will ensue on the two boards working together for the betterment of the

community and obtaining the historical society’s items from their current location.

Starlene brought up a concern about future water well metering that the County may be doing

in the future. Discussion ensued and Starlene will keep the board up to date on any new
developments.

Dave motioned, Shane second.
Meeting adjourned at 6:37PM

Prepared by Bonnie L. Smith, President/Secretary



